
Good Evening Deer Lake Association Members,

The purpose of my email is to provide a few updates regarding the
U.S. Forest Service's prescribed burn in and around Deer Lake. The
Board received a couple emails last week and the details provided
within these emails are summarized below for your information:

Last Monday, the Forest Service was able to to begin pile
burning. They complete the areas around the campgrounds.
Last Wednesday, the Forest Service was able to complete
most of the pile burning in Wetherill, Palomas, and along the
Robinson private property boundary on FR-103.
The piles in and around Deer Lake are planned to be burned
this week (Dec 18-22). If conditions change preventing this
from happening they will provide notification.
Crews are working on long-term monitoring going forward.

Mr. Petracca, of the U.S. Forest Service Cuba Ranger District Office
has also been providing updates and details on the Deer Lake
Estates Facebook back so I urge you to check this page periodically
for updates.

Thank You,
Krystal Rodriguez
DLA Secretary
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